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DoD: Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) 

Meeting Agenda on March 1, 2022 

Minutes Approval 

¶ Approval of the minutes of last meeting held January 20, 2023. 

Announcements: 

¶ A new grant proposal for the 2023-24 CySP was submitted yesterday, Feb. 28, 2023. Thanks 

to those of you who helped recruit promising candidates to the IUP CySP.  

¶ Dr. Farag was working with all returning students to ensure they properly complete their 

renewal applications. All five returning applications were submitted via the tools and included 

in the submitted 2023-24 CySP grant. 

¶ Dr. Farag submitted scholarship tuition waiver forms for all 11 students right after Add/Drop 

and they were processed on Jan. 30 and I had notified all of you by email on that day. Your 

tuition/fees waivers should be in place a while ago and all issues some of you had  have been 

promptly addressed. Please confirm. 

¶ Ensured that the Next Gen System (IUP scholarship management system) assigns a $13,500 

stipend to each one of you in Spring 2023. Please confirm the receipt of your spring stipend.  

¶ 




